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 we can provide a safe and welcoming place for residents, businesses and visitors and help 
re-open our areas as our society gets on the path to recovery following the impact from 
COVID-19. 

 

 that the village is safe and can be enjoyed by all - the young and old, those who are new to 
cycling or who may have taken it up again after a long time; those who are mobility-
challenged, including, amongst others, the blind and visually impaired. 

 

 to expanded pedestrian zones may offer opportunities for cafes and restaurants to use the 
public realm whilst ensuring safe physical distancing is adhered to. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


